
 

  

 

 

     

 

 

 
 
 

     
  

 
              

  
   

 

  
 

  
 
 

        
 

         
 
 

 
 

      
  

    
 

PROVIDER QUICK TIPS
 #249 

New MA ACCESS Card 

Starting in the summer of 2020, some Medical Assistance (MA) beneficiaries may present an updated 
ACCESS card at the MA enrolled provider’s office. The new card is pictured below (top left). 

Not all MA beneficiaries will be receiving the new cards. The new cards will only be sent if a beneficiary 
needs a new or replacement ACCESS card. Other beneficiaries may still present a previously issued 
ACCESS or EBT card. All cards should be accepted by the MA provider. 

Providers who are presented any of the ACCESS or EBT cards below should continue to check the 
beneficiary’s MA eligibility through the Eligibility Verification System (EVS). 

Refer to MA Bulletin 99-20-08 for more information. 

Thank you for your service to our MA recipients.

We value your participation.

Check the Department’s website often at: www.dhs.pa.gov.
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